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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  October 3, 2024 
 
RE:  Change Order No. 3 – Kimbeland Pump Station Improvements 
 

 

Attached you will find Change Order 3 for the Kimbeland Pump Station Improvements 

project.  This change order reduces the total contract price by $34,125.41 and extends 

the contract time to November 29, 2024.  Details of the change order are included on 

the document. 

Within the overall deduction there is a cost addition of $8,748.67 to provide for re-

design and relocation of electrical pump cable terminals currently in an underground pit 

to an above ground enclosure.  The time extension is to allow for that work to be 

performed. 

The change order also formalizes all change directives issued by former Public Works 

Director Kent Peets early in the project. 

The lift station is currently in operation and the former lift station was previously 

removed and the property restored. 

 

  

 


